
Invitation
The Foundation Hans Manneby’s Memorial Fund for Museum Development
invites you to the second Prize ceremony and a seminar to celebrate the
winner of the international museum prize 2010, Teresa Morales, Unión de
los museos comunitarios, Mexico
*for her persistent and creative work with community museums in Oaxaca,  Mexico,
*for creating a continental movement of community museums
*and for training facilitadores to help communities invent museum solutions to benefit local
development

The ceremony will be held at the Multicultural Centre, Botkyrka, Stockholm,
Sweden, Wednesday November 10, 2010, at 5 p.m.
The “Tavernan” of the Centre will be open until 5 p.m. if you want something before the
ceremony.

Program
Prize ceremony in the Exhibition Hall

 Presentation of the Hans Manneby´s Memorial Fund by the Secretary of the Foundation,
Elisabet Olofsson

 Introduction of the prize winner and presentation of prize by the President of the Foundation
Anita Theorell

 Performance by the dance group Fuerza de Los Andes from Botkyrka

Discussion and Exchange of Ideas in the Auditorium
Teresa Morales talks on her work with community museums followed by a panel discussion
with Leif Magnusson, director of The Multicultural Centre, Lotta Hyltén-Cavallius, ethnologist.
The discussion will be moderated by Hugues de Varine, France, former director of ICOM. .
Language: English.

The programme is organised by the Foundation Hans Manneby’s Memorial Fund for Museum
development in collaboration with the Multicultural Centre, Botkyrka, Stockholm, Sweden
Prize winner Teresa Morales can be contacted for interviews the 9th and 10th November in
Stockholm, please contact Samp, Elisabet Olofsson + 46 8 714 9115 or + 46 70 49 52 913.

Members of the Board of the Foundation Hans Manneby’s Fund for Museum Development are: Anita Theorell, president, Stockholm,
anita.theorell@comhem.se, Elisabet Olofsson, secretary, Stockholm, samp@samp.org, Mr Henry Bredekamp, Cape Town, South
Africa, hbrdekamp@iziko.org.za, Anita Larsson Modin, Västarvet, anita.larsson-modin@vgregion.se, and Ms Lena Millinger, Malmö,
lemikki@yahoo.se.The Foundation was initiated in 2008 by Samp intercontinental museum network and Swedish ICOM. An
international museum prize is distributed once a year to a person working in or with the museum sector anywhere in the world,
working in an innovative way and who has inspired or been inspired by international and national collaboration.


